
  

 

MEMORANDUM 

  
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Mike Land, City Manager  
 
Date:  February 23, 2018 
 
Reference:  Resignation of CRDC Board Member Larry Jones 
 
2030: Sense of Community - Goal 1:  Residents and Businesses Engaged and 

Contributing to the Coppell Community  
 
 

General Information:   
On February 4, 2018 Board Member Larry Jones submitted his resignation from the CRDC 
Board effective immediately.  Larry informed us that he was being transferred by AT&T to New 
York. 
With Larry’s resignation, the Board will have six members.  Directors were last appointed in 
2016 with their two-year terms concluding this coming December 31, 2018. 
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